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Agenda Item 
Item 6. C. - Watershed Management Plan 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
Staff is working on the draft rules.  We had planned to have the draft rules ready for Board review at the February meeting, 

however, they are not yet ready.  This will push out the timeline for approval of the rules one month.  They will be 

presented to the Board with the March meeting packet.  The Board will then be asked to approve the rules at the April 

meeting at which point the rules will be submitted to BWSR for comments.  We hope to have BWSR approval so the Board 

can adopt the rules in June. 

In addition to the rules, staff is working on a process by which cities can apply for a general permit.  This will allow cities 

that have adopted ordinances and policies that enforce LMRWD standards to enforce to have authority to permit projects 

on behalf of the LMRWD. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, February 20, 2019 


